
To,                                                                                                                  Date:16/07/2024 
BSE Limited  
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai  400001 
Scrip Code: 543470 
 

Subject: Revised Disclosure under Regulation 31(1) and 31(2) of SEBI (Substantial 
Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in with reference to your email received from your good office dated 16th July, 2024, 
regarding discrepancy observed in the disclosure of Annexure I, under Regulation 31(1) and 31(2) 
of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011. 
 
I am attaching herewith the revised disclosure mentioning the Reason for encumbrance and reason 
for release of Pledged shares received from Mr. Vijay Shantiswarup Gupta- CEO & Managing 
Director of the Company. 

 

Request you to take this on your records. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Shalaka Khandelwal 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

SoftTech Engineers Limited 
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